From: Heather Bulwinkle

To: Sarah Dinovo
Subject: planning commission
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 7:19:54 PM

You don't often get email from bulwinkle44@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

To whom it may concern:

Please, do not appoint Dustin Nanna to the planning commission. Simply being a resident of
Delaware, Ohio does not make one qualified.

Thank you,

Heather Bulwinkle
bulwinkle44@hotmail.com
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